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VISIT TO LITTLE DROPS 

 

       

 

The first and second year B.A English students and three faculty members visited 

a non-profit organization, Little Drops, a home for the aged and mentally retarded women 

on 13-12-2018. Nearly 1000 old, sick, destitute people and mentally retarded women are 

taken care of in this home.  

We left for the home from the College, in the College bus at around 9.30a.m and 

returned at 1.30p.m.Our students spent valuable time with the elderly people and gave 

them useful things like soaps, biscuits and bedsheets. Lunch was provided to the 

members of the old age home by the Sindhi Management.  

Our students served lunch to the inmates of the home. The visit was a touching 

moment for all the students. They realized the value of human life. The students promised 

to contribute to the society by being compassionate and responsible citizens. The faculty 

and students followed blue colour dress code symbolizing faith and confidence.  

The head of the Department of English, Mrs.S.Shobana, Assistant Professors 

Mrs.G.Tamilselvi and Shiby Wilson were the organisers of the event. 

 

 


